
30th Vertebrate Pest Conference will be held 7-10 March, 2022 at the Grand Sierra Resort and 

Casino in Reno, NV. Abstracts are still being considered; students are especially encouraged to 

submit and may apply for a $500 travel grant. Special sessions on managing hoofed mammals, 

rodenticide exposure and wildlife, and wildlife diseases/zoonoses are planned. Registration is 

now open: https://ucanr.edu/sites/VPC/ and "early bird" rates apply through 11 February. 

Contact Niamh Quinn (nmquinn@ucanr.edu) for details.  
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